
 

Our Ref:  012 14 

20
th
 January 2014 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The music department are organising a trip for year 8 to hear the Royal Liverpool Philharmonic 

Orchestra. Your son has learnt about the orchestra during last term and this would be a perfect 

opportunity for him to develop his understanding and appreciation of live orchestral music.  This 

concert will be tailored for key stage 3 students and will take place during the school day on 27
th
 

March 2014.  

 

If you would like your son to attend this trip, please return the reply slip below, together with the 

appropriate voluntary contribution of £6.00 (cheques made payable to St Margaret’s C of E 

Academy) in a named, sealed envelope in order to secure a place. This must be returned by 27
th
 

January 2014. 

Parents or carers experiencing financial difficulties can contact me, in confidence, to discuss the 

matter.  

Please note, in order to book seats, monies will be paid in advance to the Philharmonic Hall and bus 

company and therefore, it will not be possible to issue any refunds. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Caroline Smith 

Head of Music 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP:  Please return to Mrs C Smith, Head of Music 

Student Name: …………………………………………………….     Form: ………………........... 

 

I give permission for my son to attend the Liverpool Philharmonic concert on 27
th
 March 2014 and I 

have enclosed the voluntary contribution of £6.00.  

 

Signed …………………………………………….   Date:  ……………………... 


